
Are you ready to save time, money, and 
reduce stress while delivering real energy 

savings to your clients?   
 

“It Takes a Village!” 
 

Please join us at the CABEC Conference  
April 28-30 to network, learn, and share your 
insight with building energy professionals.   

 
 
The best buildings result from an integrated design process: a continual, organized collaboration of a 
team of professionals that may include architects, designers, a variety of engineers, contractors and 
sub-contractors, Energy Consultants, Building Inspectors, HERS Raters, and many others. As 2020’s 
Zero Net Energy goals approach, the need for early and regular collaboration between these 
professionals is essential. 
 
Integrated design between Energy Consultants, HERS Raters, Architects and Designers, and Builders: 

1. Creates a team approach to energy efficiency design and construction process that can result in 
a more common-sense, cost effective and energy efficient project performance.  This provides 
big cost savings to the homeowner or client. 

2. Can prevent unnecessary and costly compliance form revisions if done early in the design phase. 
3. Ensures that projects are overseen by a reliable professional network that educates, 

encourages, and empowers building owners and clients to promote a healthier, sustainable 
environment for the future of all Californians.   

4. Will help to prepare the industry to meet the Zero Net Energy goals and other future needs of 
California’s Building Energy Standards. 

5. HERS Raters can share their practical field experiences and give energy consultants the “Do’s 
and Don’ts” for modeling, and offer suggestions that can reduce or eliminate end of project 
delays. 

 
The California Association of Building Energy Consultants (CABEC) is capable, qualified, and 
committed to educate and empower Energy Consultants, HERS Raters, Designers and Architects, 
Builders, and Contractors to come together and create an industry that can better serve the ever-
evolving conservation needs of all Californians.   
 
The upcoming 2016 CABEC Conference, themed “It Takes a Village”, will bring you two full days of 
educational seminars about Integrated Design, Title 24, HERS, and ZNE on Friday and Saturday, April 29 
and 30. We are also offering an extra day on Thursday, April 28, with classes covering Best Business 
Practices, Wisdom from the Ages, Advanced Modeling for Residential and Nonresidential, and a full day 
of Building Science coursework. 
 
Come to learn, network with colleagues and meet new friends, enjoy a few days in the mountains, and 
be refreshed!  Hope to see you in Squaw Valley! 
 
To register:  https://cabec.org/conference2016/ 
Questions?  Contact kim@cabec.org or call 760-452-6600 
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